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06/04/08

Wawruck-Gilmour  

From: "Lucy Guest" <lguestvanpmps@telus.net>
To: <lguestvanpmps@telus.net>
Sent: January 2, 2004 10:28 PM
Subject: New Year Greetings to PMP Society Members & Friends

Hello all!
The PMP Society has great plans for the 2004 season!  Thanks to Walter Wawruck's foresight and efforts, and those of you 
who participated in the December seminar, we have already identified the themes and target dates for four seminars.  As your 
new president, I hope to continue along the path established by Walter.  I support his vision of using the collective knowledge 
and life experience of the PMPs to create truly relevant professional development seminars while earning those valuable PDUs 
and fostering a sense of community in our profession.
I know you join me in acknowledging Walter's incredible contribution to our profession in establishing such a vibrant and 
successful Society!  Without him, we would be struggling to find affordable opportunities for professional development.  I 
personally also thank Walter for leaving the Society in such a good state, complete with a clear and concise constitution, and 
a management manual for delivering the professional development seminars.  I also thank Walter for agreeing to continue in the 
capacity of Registrar.  His continued participation in the Society's executive will help Robert Molina (Secretary & Treasurer) and 
me avoid any pitfalls.
 
Please leave your calendar's open for the next seminar on February 25th.  Robert Schulz, the PM for the event will deliver what 
promises to be fun day under the theme of Portfolio Management.  More information will follow soon.
 
Best wishes for 2004!
Regards,
Lucy Guest, PMP
President, Society of PM Professionals of Greater Vancouver
lguestvanpmps@telus.net
(604) 790-6599
 
 


